
NOVEMBER 3: ELECTION
DAY, WE DO HAVE CLASS

NOVEMBER 14: FULL CAST
NUTCRACKER REHEARSAL
ATTIRE ORDERS DUE, NUT
T-SHIRTS ORDERS DUE

NOVEMBER 25-29:
THANKSGIVING BREAK

NOVEMBER 17: CHIPOTLE
FUNDRAISER 4-8PM

S T U D I O  
R E M I N D E R S

NOVEMBER
NEWSLETTER
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Tickets on Sale Now!

NOVEMBER 1:
NUTCRACKER TICKETS
ON SALE!!!

MBC will hold performances of The Nutcracker at
the New Ulm State Street Theater.

Seats are limited for capacity reasons and masks
are mandatory to attend.

Wednesday, December 9th at 6pm
Thursday, December 10th at 6pm

Friday, December 11th at 7pm
Saturday, December 12th at

11am, 3pm and 7pm

Tickets are available online at:
www.statestreetnewulm.org/the-nutcracker/

http://www.statestreetnewulm.org/the-nutcracker/


MBC adheres to a strict dress code.  This allows us to see formations better when setting choreography and also
helps reduce distractions for the dancers during class. Below is an overview of ALL dress codes at MBC.

Girls Ballet Dress Code: Correct color level leotard, pink tights free of runs and holes, pink leather ballet slippers. Dancers in 2A and
higher may purchase canvas. ALL dancers should have hair pulled back in a pony or a bun. Dancers in Ballet 1B or higher should ALWAYS
have their hair in a tidy bun. 
Boys Ballet Dress Code: Black tights/pants, black socks and ballet slippers, white shirt. If hair is long, it should be secured away from face.
Supplementary Dress Code: Black leggings or shorts, black leotard or tank top. Very dark colors or class leos are also acceptable. 
 Dancers MUST have appropriate footwear for class. ALL dancers should have hair pulled back in a pony or bun. No overly baggy clothes.
Boys dress code is the same.
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Dress Code Reminder

Asked and Answered
Q: Why are masks required during classes/rehearsals?
A: MBC is asking dancers over the age of 5 to be masked for classes and rehearsals to be extra
cautious.  This is the best way (in conjunction with cleaning and social distancing) to prevent
spread of COVID-19. We want to see our Nutcracker on stage and we want classes to continue
uninterrupted all year.  With this in mind we continue to ask you to wear your masks.
Q: Why aren't you taking temps upon entry
A: Many places are no longer doing temp checks because the CDC even notes that a
temperature is not the best indicator that someone may have COVID-19 and many people
never have a temp with the virus.  We felt trying to back up students in the lobby to individually
check them all upon entry would only create more congestion in the lobby area. As always, we
ask that you monitor your child and do NOT bring them if they are ill, have a temp, or have flu
like symptoms.  Dancers will be reminded and asked to use hand sanitizer when entering our
lobby. Additional pumps have been placed in the entry and lobby with better signage.





https://forms.gle/T3oA5kzDcsuQe1Q37
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